C7 Communication CW (1) – January 19, 2021 Item # - Presentation #1

From: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>
To: <u>Bellisario, Adelina</u>

**Subject:** FW: [External] Solmar Development Presentation #1 Jan 18, 2021

**Date:** January-18-21 8:59:11 AM

From: Sanja Milicic > Sent: Saturday, January 16, 2021 11:54 AM To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Solmar Development Presentation #1 Jan 18, 2021

Dear members of council,

I am emailing you to ask you NOT to support an MZO for 9291 Jane St. without a full public planning process.

There is already too much current and future development at the intersection of Jane and Rutherford. The infrastructure does not and will not support the volume of people and cars living in that area.

We have to stop empowering developers by giving them the power to build on every single parcel of land, big or small, in this City. Supporting this MZO takes public involvement out of the planning process and will reinforce the message that developers can build wherever they want in Vaughan.

Please consider this email asking you NOT to support an MZO for 9291 Jane St. without a full public planning process.

Regards,

Sanja Milicic